
From: Warner Bower
To: A57 Link Roads
Subject: Response to 14 September letter
Date: 14 October 2022 11:51:25

Dear Sirs,

I note the further concerns expressed regarding badgers and further note that there is no
provision for deer fencing along both sides of the 'Glossop Spur'. Given that this new road
crosses open land which is frequented by roe deer, and will be constructed through a block
of woodland which is the main habitat for a group of roe deer, it seems a matter of pure
common sense to erect suitable fencing to prevent inevitable collisions between said deer
and vehicles.

Yours faithfully,

Warner Bower




